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Water District 

 

There seems to be some confusion as to when the water bill is due. Payments made 

by the 24th will reflect on your next statement. Any payments received after the 

24th might not be reflected on your new bill. I close out the month the morning of 

the last banking day, not the last day of the month which in some cases could be as 

early as the 28th. 

 

Next Water-Board meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, December 13th, at 7:00 

p.m. in the Fire Station Community room. We will be setting the mil levy for 2019. 

Preliminary calculations indicate that it will be dropping slightly from last year to 

approximately 29.114. This is subject to change depending on Larimer County 

calculations. To be included on the next agenda, call Gabi at 823-5345. Visit our 

website at www.pwswd.com to see the District’s Rules and Regulations and other 

interesting information. 

 

Pinewood Springs Fire Station & Community Center 

 

The new Community Center is available for use by residents representing non-

profit or civic groups in the Pinewood community. Visit 

www.pinewoodspringsfire.org/communitycenter/  to review guidelines and policies. 

Next Fire-Board meeting and budget review is December 12th, 7:00 p.m. at the 

Fire Station. 

Road District 

 

The next Road Board meeting is February 5, 2019 at the Fire Station meeting 

room. The best way to contact the Road Board is by email at: 

RoadBoard@Pinewoods.us or by calling our voice-messaging service at (303) 895-

3848. All board members are notified through either method insuring the 

quickest response. 
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Dialog Group Meeting 

 

Dialog Group is continuing thru December. They meet the first and third 

Thursdays of the month at a new time of 4:00 p.m. at the Fire Station. Contact 

Jim with any questions at (303) 449-9954 or j.kettering@comcast.net and simply 

show up at any or all of the dialogues. 

 

Pinewood Springs Property Owners Association 

 

The PSPOA Board is in need of Board members. Please consider volunteering a 

couple of hours a month to help us with projects around Pinewood. 

 

For those of you that have not yet picked up your address sign, please contact me 

at 303-823-5345 to set a time. If you have not yet ordered a sign, there is still 

plenty of time to do so. They cost $8.00 and greatly assist our first responders in 

locating your home after dark. The next Board meeting is December 19, 7:00 p.m. 

in the Community room at the Fire Station. Please join us! 

 

Pinewood Springs Community Church 

 

December already! Pinewood Springs Community Church will be having their annual 

Christmas Eve Soup Supper Potluck at 6pm in Fellowship Hall on December 24th 

followed by our candlelight Christmas Eve service at 7pm. Christmas is such a 

special time and we truly enjoy sharing it with all our friends and neighbors. 

Adult Bible study is meeting the first and third Tuesdays of the month at 7pm in 

Fellowship Hall. All are welcome!  Worship is Sunday at 10am with coffee, 

conversation, and goodies immediately following in Fellowship Hall. We look 

forward to seeing you. 
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